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MEMO 
 
 To: Members of the London Advisory Committee on 

Heritage 
 

 Copy:  
 
   From:  Ashley Rammeloo, M.M.Sc., P.Eng. 
     Division Manager, Engineering 
     Rapid Transit Implementation Office 
    
 Date:  April 3, 2019 
 
 Re: One River Master Plan EA - CHARs 

 
 
The One River Master Plan Environmental Assessment project team is currently in the final 
stages of preparing the draft report. This EA also includes Schedule B EA requirements for the 
decommissioning of Springbank Dam and for the construction of the inaugural Back to the 
River project at the Forks of the Thames. 
 
Golders has completed draft Cultural Heritage Assessment Reports (CHARs) for Springbank 
Dam and the Forks of the River. Copies of the CHARs are attached for your review and 
comment. Project background and CHAR results will be presented at the meeting. 


